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From: Laurence Jensen
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Transportation Commission Mtg 4/14/21 Agenda Item 7 Comment
Date: Sunday, April 11, 2021 4:48:14 PM

Hello,
 
I am strongly in favor of the installation of two proposed speed humps for the 1800 & 2000 blocks of
Jenifer St during the upcoming street reconstruction.  The 1660 - 2000 blocks of Jenifer get a good
amount of traffic speeding through daily and I believe these humps would help alleviate the
problem.  Some of this traffic is likely generated due to drivers shopping at the Jenifer Street
Market.  I see this as a neighborhood safety issue, particularly for pedestrians & bicyclists.  Please
approve these speed humps.  Thank you for your consideration.
 
Larry Jensen
1618 Jenifer St
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